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The proposed facility should be exempt from environmental processing.
This application seeks to increase the daytime transmitter power and correct the
coordinates for both the daytime and nighttime operations. There are no

proposed physical changes to be made to the elements of the array.

Each of the towers in the array is currently fenced at an appropriate
distance. The fences about the towers will be maintained to prevent casual
access by persons at the site. In addition, applicable signs have been posted
warning persons of the hazards at the site. The applicant will coordinate with
other users of the site as hecessary to prevent worker from being exposed to
levels of non-ionizing radiation which may exceed the applicable séfety

standards.




